R epublic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
Region VII — CENTRAL VISAYAS
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BOHOL

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

November 28, 2022
Unnumbered Memorandum

ADDENDUM TO DIVISION MEMORANDUM 713, S. 2022 RE: LIST OF
MANAGEMENT AND SUPERVISING TEAM, PARTICIPATING TEAMS,
TECHNICAL OFFICIALS, EVENT COORDINATORS AND PLAYING VENUES OF
THE DEPED- BOHOL DIVISION BUBBLE SPORTS COMPETITION 2022

To:  Public Schools District Supervisor/ APSDS
Carmen District

1. In addition to the Division Memorandum 713, s. 2022, List of Management and Supervising Team,
Participating Team, Participating Teams, Technical Officials, Event Coordinators and Playing Venues of
the DepEd- Bohol Division Bubble Sports Competition 2022, this office informs you that the district entry
for the Volleyball Secondary Boys is listed/ considered in the List of Participating Teams due to the
withdrawal of participation sent by Corella District.

2. Refer to the attached documents for reference.

3. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

BIANITO A. GATAN EdD, CESO V
Sthools Division Superintendent

0050 Lino Chatto Drive Barangay Cogon, Tagbilaran City, Bohol A /\
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Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education
REGION VII, CENTRAL VISAYAS
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BOHOL PROVINCE
TRINIDAD I DISTRICT
TAGUM SUR NATIONAL HIG SCHOOL
TRINIDAD, BOHOL

November 21, 2022

BIANITO A. DAGATAN EdD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
Schools Division of Bohol

Thru:

JEANYLETTE C. AYSON PhD
EPS, MAPEH

Sir/Madam:

Greetings in the name of sportsmanship.

This is to inform your office that DepEd Corella withdrawn its participation in Volleyball
Secondary Boys (please see attach letter) in the forthcoming Division of Boho! Bubble Sports
Competition 2022 which is scheduled on December 17-19, 2022. Because of its withdrawal, the
8 slots become incomplete. In this regard, | will recommend DepEd Carmen to replace the slot
vacated by DepEd Corella. DepEd Carmen is the number 9 rank in the prioritization of

participants.

Thank you very much.

Respectfully yours,

Joﬂﬁg@m‘k&mcns

BDCASS"SECONDARY VOLLEYBALL







